

September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Harvest Afternoon

As an exciting start to our harvest time we would like to invite <u>two adults</u> to join Wrens for our harvest afternoon. Weather permitting this will commence outside on the Wrens playground on **Friday 29**th **September** at 2pm. All activities will take place at school, supervised by school staff. The activities will be Harvest/Autumn themed and will include decorating a biscuit, a scavenger hunt, obstacle course and painting.

If you want like to donate some food for Harvest Festival we are collecting for the Food bank the following items:

UHT Fruit Juice, Tea Bags 40/80 packs,
Tinned Fruit, Tinned Vegetables,
Tinned Meat, Tinned Spaghetti.
All donations can be made from now in the food bank bin in reception

Please could you complete the slip below to inform us who will attend and return it to the school office by Monday 25th September.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Baigent		
Harves	st Afternoon – Wrens Thursday 29 th Septe	mber
My Child:	Class:	
Adult 1		
Adult 2		
Parent/Carer Signature:		

Great Barford Primary Academy
Silver Street, Great Barford Beds, MK44 3JU Tel: 01234 870342 E-mail:admin@gbls.org.uk

Great Barford Primary Academy is part of Unity Church of England Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7563436.





Please return to school by Monday 25th September.

Great Barford Primary Academy Silver Street, Great Barford Beds, MK44 3JU Tel: 01234 870342 E-mail:admin@gbls.org.uk

Great Barford Primary Academy is part of Unity Church of England Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7563436.

